
It is the County's policy to remain open during inclement weather, 

but should weather conditions warrant closing or opening delays, 

announcements will be posted in the following ways: 

Website: www.sussex.nj.us 

Social Media: Facebook and Twitter 

Clear Channel Radio: 102.3 WSUS, 103.7 WNNJ and 106.3 WMAX 

County employees can also sign up to be notified via text and/or email 
(message and data rates may apply depending on your individual plan) 

To sign up go to the Sussex County website, www.sussex.nj.us and 

click on the Employee Services link located near the bottom of the 

menu to the left. 


